
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

CHIPPENHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 3 September 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The Town Council has purchased and is using a chewing gum cleaning machine to 

remove unsightly chewing gum. 

 

 

• The spread of graffiti around the town continues unabated. The machine for chewing 

gum can be used to remove this on Council land.  Some effort has been made to cover 

up or remove these eyesores 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Plans for the Fishing Lakes at Stanley Park are making good progress. It is hoped to lay 

the plans before Wiltshire Council soon. 

 

 

• A valuable consultation with the local community took place concerning developments 

of the Neeld Hall. Project is now ongoing. 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• 23
rd

 November:  Christmas Lights Switch on. (18.30) –lots  of innovative events around 

this to look out for. 

 

 

• 15
th

 December: Victorian Fayre  (12.00 noon until 17.00) 

 

 
 
 
  


